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Greetings Alder Harrington-McKinney,
 
Thank you for reaching out and sharing the resident concern with us! I want to provide an
update on this.
 
We have added Piping Roack Rd near Sunridge Park to our Safe Streets Madison program
candidate list for evaluation of traffic calming, including potential speed humps or other
appropriate safety measures. As we have received a large number of similar requests
citywide (nearly 650 of them right now) and we have limited budget and staff resources,
we have to work with the Transportation Commission to prioritize them based on safety,
impact, equity, and cost considerations. We have funded about 210 projects since 2022
with this new program, but the demand still far exceeds our budget capacity. We will see
whether we can prioritize the project with the upcoming funding cycles. If residents
would like to learn more about the Safe Streets Program, more information and the most
recent updates are available on our website:
https://www.cityofmadison.com/traffic-engineering/traffic-safety/safe-streets-madison
 
Hope this helps, and please don’t hesitate to let us know if you have any questions.
 
Best,
Yang
 
Yang Tao, PhD, PE, PTP (he/him/his)
Director of Traffic Engineering | City of Madison, Wisconsin
Madison Municipal Building, Suite 109
215 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd, Madison, WI 53703
Office: 608.266-4761 | Direct: 608.266.4815 | Fax: 608.267.1158
www.cityofmadison.com/trafficengineering/
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From: Harrington-McKinney, Barbara <district20@cityofmadison.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 1, 2025 3:06 AM
To: nicolebookhout@gmail.com; Patton, Timothy <TPatton@cityofmadison.com>; Tao, Yang
<YTao@cityofmadison.com>; Transportation Commission
<TransportationCommis@cityofmadison.com>
Cc: Harrington-McKinney, Barbara <district20@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: Re: [District 20] Speed concerns on Piping Rock Road

 
I am forwarding this email from a District 20 consistent. I continue to have concerns
related to speeding in this area. During school, concerns were expressed related
speeding in this area. Is this area designated as  an attention area related to Safe Streets
Madison? 
 
 

From: noreply <noreply@cityofmadison.com>
Sent: Monday, June 30, 2025 6:35 PM
To: Harrington-McKinney, Barbara <district20@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: [District 20] Speed concerns on Piping Rock Road
 
Recipient: District 20: Barbara Harrington-McKinney

Monday, June 30, 2025 – 6:30pm

Nicole Bookhout
5917 Piping Rock Road
Madison, Wisconsin. 53711-3348 Yes, by email. nicolebookhout@gmail.com District 20
Speed concerns on Piping Rock Road Hello Barbara,

We are having a number of concerns on our street (near Sunridge Park) with drivers and
excessive speed. The average car heading down the street toward Whitney Way is
probably going well over 30 MPH, and it's particularly concerning so close to a busy park.
I am wondering if it's possible to look at getting speed bumps on this section of our road
at all? Or what other options we may have?

Thank you!
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